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Tuesday April 9, 2024 

Town Hall  

6:00 PM 

Barn Easement Hearing - Perry 

 

Select Board members present:  George Willard, Bill Ezell, and Ken Caisse 

Other Attendees: Kent Perry 

 

Ezell opened the Perry Barn easement hearing at 6:05. 

 

Ezell noted this was a public hearing to determine if the Perry barn is eligible for the discretionary easement 

according to NHRSA 79-D.  

 

Ezell noted that the Avitar recommendation appears to indicate the barn does meet all the requirements. 

 

Perry asked the board for the full value to be approved. Caisse noted the full value would be 75%.  Ezell noted 

he should get 50% which is the same as approved for 2 other requests.  Willard noted this will be in affect for 

10 years. Caisse added they will need to reapply after 10 years or it will be removed. Ezell and Caisse noted the 

Avitar system does have a tracking method now that will remind us in 10 Years. 

 

Caisse moved to approve the easement at 50% assessment on the Perry barn. Willard seconded the motion, all 

were in favor, motion passed. 

 

Meeting Adjourned:   

Meeting adjourned at 6:10 PM. 
 
 
 

 

 


